
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
Monday is the deadline to order Lundy apparel for anyone that is interested! 
Check your Synergy email or communications from your teacher if you are 
needing the link.  
 
Cookie Dough order pick-ups will be on Wednesday, October 30, in the gym 
from 3:00-4:00pm.  Please make sure to pick up your orders!  
 
Lundy will be doing another Halloween parade on October 31, for anyone that 
is interested in coming to watch.  The Kindergarteners will start the parade at 
9:00am.   
 
Friday is a no school day as teachers will be busy grading and filling in report 
cards.  
 
Head Start has a few slots open.  If you or anyone you know has a preschool 
aged child, please reach out to get them registered.  
 
Lowell High School has the honor of hosting Volleyball Districts this Saturday, 
October 26th. Lowell will compete against Culver at 12:00pm, and the winner 
will take on Trinity Lutheran at 1:30pm. The final two teams are guaranteed a 
spot in the state tournament. 
 
Cross Country District Championships will be held next week. Junior high will 
compete at City Park in Monroe on Tuesday, October 29 at 4:00. High school 
will be at Lane Community College on Thursday, October 31st at 2:00pm. 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


